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Minutes taken by
Attendance:       P3 rep absent
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We talked about House Points and looked at everyone’s surveys:
1. Mrs Logue said that PC McCutcheon will do road safety with the group and we will get to share this with families.  He wants to visit this term. 
2.  Everybody started to used house points in their classes. We are enjoying it.  House Captains will count the points for Friday’s assembly and the winning house will get an extra playtime.
3.  Pupil Council members had been told to speak with there class about items that would be good in school.  Some ideas shared were:
Ideas for equipment included footballs, Frisbees, football goals, mats/tarp for loose parts, basket balls, balance boards
	P6 said there would like football goals and relax spot and things for loose parts 
	Pupil Council members looked at catalogue books for playground items.

4. P5 classes have lost their pupil council folders and will need them replaced.
Next Steps
Ryan and Cole will write a letter to the Head teacher at the academy to ask about goals 
Some members will come back together to compare prices and make a list that needs to go to Parent Council so they can help by giving the pupils money.
Next Meeting:
Week of 31st January
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